Debra ThomEson

From: Matt and hilary <hilmat@ak.net>
Sent: Sunday, September 20, 2020 6:51 PM
To: Assembly

Subject: In support of Ordinance 2020-19

Dear Petersburg Assembly Members -

T want to encourage you to pass Ordinance 2020-19 amending the Borough Code to provide for civil
emergencies. I believe one of the most important functions of local government is to protect the health
and safety of our residents. I appreciate the proactive and coordinated response to the threat of
Covid-19 that the borough has made so far. I firmly believe the borough's actions have greatly
contributed to the low number of cases in our community. I want to see local government continue with a
robust response to this pandemic and any other emergencies we may face in the future.

Please pass this ordinance without delay.

Sincerely,
Hilary Wood

PO Box 643, Petersburg, AK 99833



